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PAC Meeting Minutes 

 

Date: Feb. 12, 2015 Begin Time: 6:05pm End Time:  7:10pm  

Location: Learning Commons Present @ Begin:  
Mr. Ted Stoesz, Kathy Speiss, Rob Friesen,  
Deanna Lemay Friesen, Patti Douglas, Jo-
Ann Brignoli, Sandra Ruiz 

Present @ End: same 

Recorder: Sandra Ruiz 

Regrets: Sandi Evans, 
Tanya Ens Coe, 
Candyce Amos, 
Jennifer Pare 

 

To add rows to this table below, put the cursor in one of the cells of the last row BEFORE putting text into it. On the Menu 

Bar, click on Table/Insert/Rows Below to add a row. 

Subject/Agenda Item Summary of Discussion Follow-up (what is to be done by 

whom/when) 

Review of Jan. 20, 2015 
minutes 

● no further questions or comments noted   

Review of Past Activities ● Cinnamon Bun Treat Day a success 

● staff and students pleased with products offered 

 

Financial Report ● Financial statement from January 2015 referred to as 
no changes other than the $366.75 expenditure for 
above mentioned treat day 

● Receipts to be submitted by Kathy and Sandra for 
reimbursement 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Speiss 

Future Fundraising ● Parents of the QMO trip were in attendance and 
shared their fundraising ideas and time frame  

● After discussion it was decided that PAC would pause 
from any fundraising until other groups had their 
fundraising dates and ideas completed 
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● PAC may potentially host a hot lunch in mid-June 
however, that would be further discussed at future 
meetings 

● Future ideas included a Zumba class, movie night, 
“penny wars” 

Teacher Appreciation Week ● Teacher appreciation week to be held sometime in 
May.  Dates to be confirmed by Mr. Stoesz 

● It was decided that any events/meals would be 
spread over two alternate weeks in order to ensure 
as many staff members as possible were available 

● Futher planning and discussion for March meeting 

 

Mr. Stoesz 
 

 

 

PAC 

School Report ● Regie Routman literacy week was occurirng in a 
grade 6 and 8 class this week.  Robert Andrews had 
been chosen as the “hub” school for a total of four 
schools that were chosen for the residency 

● RETSD going to use the Regie Routman literacy 
initiative throughout the entire school division  

● RETSD will be the first school division in North 
America to use this literacy initiative 

 

Other Business ● QMO trip parent had questions regarding 5% vs. 8% 
commision on Sobey’s gift card sales. Mr. Stoesz to 
please clarify with Mrs. Toews and respond directly 
to Jo-Ann Brignoly 

Mr. Stoesz 

Future PAC Meetings ● March 19 @ 6:00pm 

● April 15 @ 6:00pm 
● May 5 @ 6:00pm 
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